MAASAI MARA UNIVERSITY

STUDENTS’ AFFAIRS
MEMO
FROM: Students A ffairs DATE: 6" November, 2023
TO: ALL STUDENTS REF:MMU/AA037/038/2022/VOL.3 (433)

RE: NO SKATING OUTSIDE THE UNIVERSITY GATES
It has come to our notice that several students are skating in the evening within the University and

beyond.
Whereas the skating sports is good, it has its own risks that must be mitigated by all,

In view of the above, all skating students are advised NOT TO EXTEND THE SKATING BEYOND

THE UNIVERSITY GATES.
It has the potential of being ran over by vehicles and other unforeseen accidents.
Therefore, no skating outside university gates.

Kindly take note.
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